Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Please can you tell me how many complaints or claims you have received in the last five years relating to damage to vehicles allegedly caused by the 'alligator teeth' which are in place at the entrance to the Enderby Park and Ride car park, and how many of of those complaints/claims have been found valid. 


We have received 6 complaints/claims alleging car damage caused whilst travelling over the alligator teeth at the Enderby Park and Ride facility.  Of those 6, 1 claimant was compensated.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

